
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

JULY 15, 2015 

 

CITY OF SCRANTON  

PRESS RELEASE 

 

Officer John Wilding’s Funeral Arrangements & Scranton City Hall Closure 

 

The public viewing for Scranton Police Officer John Wilding will be held on Thursday, July 16, 

2015, from 2:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m., at Lackawanna College in Scranton.  Officer Wilding’s 

funeral will be held on Friday, July 17, 2015, at 10:00 a.m., at St. Peter’s Cathedral in Scranton.  

  

Scranton City Hall will be closed on Friday, July 17, 2015, in observance of Officer Wilding’s 

funeral services.  Scranton City Hall will re-open on Monday, July 20, 2015. 

 

Thank you, 

       William L. Courtright, Mayor 

       City of Scranton 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


